
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/guardian, 
 
Re: Year 11 End of Year Celebra1on  

 
We are excited to inform you that we will be holding an End of Year Celebra=on for your Year 
11 pupils on Friday 24th May. This event is a wonderful opportunity for our pupils to 
commemorate their =me at Smithills School and enjoy an aJernoon of fes=vi=es as they 
prepare to embark on their next adventure. 
 
The celebra=on will include a variety of enjoyable ac=vi=es: 

• A complimentary buffet for all pupils 
• A final assembly to reflect on their achievements and =me at the school 
• Opportuni=es for pupils to sign each other’s shirts 
• A photo booth to capture memorable moments 
• Addi=onal treats to make the aJernoon special 

 
Please note that all pupils are required to be in full school uniform on the day. If your child 
wishes to have their shirt signed, they should ensure they have a spare, clean shirt to wear 
for the remainder of their examina=ons. 
 
The event will conclude, and pupils will leave the school premises at 3:00pm. 
 
We look forward to celebra=ng the accomplishments of our Year 11 pupils and making this a 
memorable aJernoon for them. Thank you for your support and coopera=on. 
 
If you have any ques=ons, please email c.angus@smithillsschool.net 
 
Thank you for your support over the last five years.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Angus 
 
Director of Learning – Year 11 
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